Indigenous and
Northern Affairs Canada

Land Administration
P.O. Box 100

IQALUIT, NU X0A 0HO
Phone: 867-975-4285
FAX: 867-975-6445

September 26, 2017

Glencore Canada Corporation
8801 Transcanadienne, Suite 400
St. Laurent. PQ

H4S 1Z6

Dear Rick Schwenger:

Re: Land Use Permit #N2013F0022

Affaires autochtones
et du Nord Canada

Type of Operation: Winter Road

Location: Hackett River Area, Kitikmeot, NU, NTS 76F, 76G

We have now received verification from our field office that your final plan submission is correct

and that this operation has been satisfactorily completed.

There is no land use fees owing or refundable for this operation.

I hereby grant you final clearance for the above operation conducted under the authority of land
use permit #N2013F0022. This releases you from all obligations under the said permit and the

annexed operating conditions.

Thank you for your co-operation. Our file is now closed.

Sincerely,

Erik Allain
Director of Lands

cc: Manager, Field Operations
RMO - Kivalliq



